
Mono Amaranth Public School
Week at a Glance: November 22 to 26, 2021

Monday
November 22
Day 3

Parents must complete the COVID screening daily COVID SCREENING TOOL
● Progress Report -please return slip to teachers
● 3:30-5:00pm -  Big Box Fundraiser - parent pick today

Tuesday
November 23
Day 4

Have you booked your parent/teacher interview?
Click here - PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEW BOOKING

Wednesday
November 24
Day 5

Martyrdom of Guru Teg Bahadu

Thursday
November 25
Day 1

International Day for the Elimination of Violence Against Women / Day of
Covenant
● 4-8 pm - Parent-Teacher Interviews

Friday
November 26
Day x

Birth of Guru Nanak
Dev Sahib /   Universal
Children's Day

UPCOMING
DATES:

Hindu Heritage Month
Nov 27 - Ascension of ‘Abdu’l-Bahá
Nov 28 - Nativity Fast Begins / Nov 28 - Dec 24 Advent
Nov 29 - Dec 6 - Hanukkah

● Dec 6 - School Council Meeting @ 7pm
● Jan 3, 2022 - back to school

December
20 - 31

● Poinsettia Fundraiser Nov 16 to 29 [see School Council page below]



Clubs & Intramurals
at MAPS!

Next Virtual School
Council Meeting:

Dec 6 @ 7pm
School Council Email:

sc.monoamaranth@ugdsb.on.ca

2021-22 School Council Executive

Chair: Diane Guldner

Secretary: Jen Cuthbertson

Treasurer: Mike Guldner

Hello MAPS school community,

I hope everyone has been enjoying their time back at school this year. I know a lot of things have
changed due to COVID and things don't quite feel like the 'old normal'. New routines have been
implemented in order to ensure everyone's safety in our fabulous school, and everyone has been
doing great with these adjustments.

Speaking of adjustments, I have had to make some of my own as the School Council Chair. I've
been in this role the past few years, and have had a blast working with a stellar team that
encourages and supports each other continuously. This wonderful team has been the voice for our
school population, ensuring we could do everything we could to help assist with supplies, trips,
food programs and other fundraisers that we've had in these past few years. I am truly lucky to be
working with you all, which is why it is so hard to let you all know that effective immediately I am
stepping down from the School Council Chair position. But don't worry, you haven't seen the last
of me. I am gladly going to remain on School Council at this time as the Secretary going forward.

So, without further ado, I would like to Congratulate our new School Council Chair Jennifer
Cuthbertson to this amazing role, whom I know will knock it out of the park!

Thank you to all that have supported me during these past few years being the Chair. It was a
great run, and I'm proud to pass this torch onto someone who is so deserving of this role as well!

Warmest regards,
Diane K. Guldner
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2021 MAPS Poinsettia Fundraiser Is Back!

POINSETTIAS ARE
BACK!!

Help our school fund
upcoming initiatives for
our students this year
by purchasing a
poinsettia...or two!!

Perhaps you know
someone who would like
to support our school,
and who loves to
purchase these
seasonal plants each
year!?

It's easy enough to add
their order to School
Cash Online as well!
Just a few clicks and
you're done!
Instructions on how to
place your orders are
located in School Cash
Online.

Happy Poinsettia
Shopping and thank you
for supporting our
school!


